Margaret Fraase Public Library Board Meeting

August 23, 2020
Members present: Connie Boyd, Arnetta Frueh, Jodi Combs, Bill Grieve, and Corey Erwin

Secretary’s report was approved.

Treasurer’s report: There wasn’t an updated treasurer’s report this month. It was noted that the
only expenses since our March meeting was for utilities and lawn mowing. We did receive our
mill level for about $2500 and a check from Buffalo Gaming for about $3000. Arnetta did not
have a bill for library books or supplies.

Old Business:
*No painting or flooring has been done in the bathroom as the library has been closed.

New Business:

*Arnetta will add a coffee station at the library for our adult readers.
*There will be no fund raisers this year due to the Covid virus.

*Devin Joubert is interested in being a library board member.
*Arnetta will try to be open a couple of hours each week to begin with.

Our next mtg will be on November 8, 2020 at 1:00 at the library.

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,
Connie Boyd, Sec.



